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Spring has sprung!  Star class has been really excited about the warmer weather and we 

used this as an opportunity to take a closer look at the seasons and how they change.  

Hopefully the weather will continue to improve as we head into the summer term.   Don’t 

forget to keep bringing in coats in case of wet weather as well as sun hats.  As always, 

ensure names are on all personal items.  

Maths 

In Year 1 we have moved on 

from measurement to learn 

about applying counting in 2s, 5s 

and 10s to repeated addition.  

Practising counting in groups in 

practical contexts helps us to 

apply this understanding to 

calculations.  Here is one of our 

mathematicians counting pairs 

of footprints. 

 

 

 

In Year 2 we have been learning 

about fractions.  This also helps 

us to revisit telling time to the 

nearest quarter of the hour.   

Music 

In Music, Stars are learning how to 

play the ocarina.  We are practising 

with the goal of being able to 

perform our first song for the whole 

school in assembly.  

Geography and Science 

 

We are excited to be going to 

Catton Park this month as part 

of exploring the geography of 

our local community.  We 

cannot wait to see the Catton 

Sculpture trail which was the 

inspiration for this term’s 

reading challenge. 

 

 

Please remember to wear PE kit on Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please make sure to have 

named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/playtimes every day. 

 


